
Parent Survey – Berowra Public School                             WRITING 

 

 

Thank you for agreeing to participate in this important survey. Please respond to each statement below by 
ticking the box that you feel best relates to the statement. Please tick one box only. 

 
STATEMENT: 
 

 

 
Strongly 

Agree 

 
Somewhat 

Agree 

 
Agree 

 
Somewhat 
Disagree 

 
 

Disagree 

1. There is good student access to computers and 
strong technology programs and resources. 

  
  

 

2. Writing is an important subject for my child. 

 

  
  

 

3. My child has been developing new skills in 
writing this year. 

  
  

 

4. My child has been excited about their text 
writing and they are proud of their published 
texts. 

  
  

 

5. I appreciate the term letter explaining what my 
child/ren will be learning during that term. 

  
  

 

6. My child enjoys writing and has shown me their 
Drop Everything and Write Book. 

  
  

 

7. 
I understand how writing is taught at Berowra.   

  
 

8. I can confidently assist my child with writing at 
home. 

  
  

 

9. My child is given support in writing when it is 
required. 

  
  

 

10. I am provided with useful reports about my 
child’s progress in writing.  

  
  

 

11. I enjoy reading children’s published writing on 
the school website and in the Crest. 

  
  

 

12. Training given to parents, by the school to 
assist parents to understand how we teach 
different KLAs, is worthwhile. 

  
  

 

 
Comments: 

 

 

 


